Date: January 8, 2025

To: Mt. Diablo Unified School District Board Members
Dr. Adam Clark, Superintendent, Mt. Diablo Unified School District

From: Linda Ortega, President, Mt. Diablo Education Association
Re: Successor Contract Negotiations

Pursuant to Article 8, Section 3547 of the Education Employment Relations Act (EERA), please consider
this to be a formal follow up to the “sunshine letter” of December 18, 2024, regarding the opening of
successor contract negotiations between the Mt. Diablo Education Association and the Mt. Diablo
Unified School District, for the collective bargaining agreement between the parties, which expires June
30, 2025. The Mt. Diablo Education Association, like the Mt. Diablo Unified School District, has a
commitment to student success, fiscal responsibility, long-term stability and professionalism. In keeping
with these principles, and in addition to the articles outlined in the Association’s letter of December 18,
2024, the Association is opening the following article of the collective bargaining agreement for
negotiations:

Article 21 — Teachers on Special Assignment - in order to support students by ensuring their teachers are
being supported by the most effective Teachers on Special Assignment, MDEA proposes changes,
including changes related to TISP mentors.

Respectfully yours,

Linda Ortega



